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Disclaimer: Health Information on the Website 

The following disclaimer applies to the information provided on the Women and Children's 
Health Network's (WCHN) website regarding health-related topics. While we strive to provide 
accurate and up-to-date information, we cannot guarantee the completeness, reliability, 
accuracy or the most recent of the content found on the WCHN's website. The inclusion of any 
external links or resources does not imply endorsement or recommendation by the WCHN.  
WCHN should not be held responsible or liable for any actions taken based on the information 
provided on the website. 

The health information shared on the WCHN's website is for general informational purposes 
only and should not be considered a substitute for professional medical advice, diagnosis, or 
treatment. Always seek the advice of a qualified healthcare professional regarding any medical 
condition or concerns you may have. Do not disregard professional medical advice or delay in 
seeking it because of something you have read on the WCHN's website. 

By using the WCHN's website, you acknowledge and agree that the information provided on the 
website is provided on an "as is" basis, without any warranties or representations, express or 
implied. The WCHN disclaims all liability for any damages arising out of the use of, or reliance 
on, the information provided on the website. 

Please consult our Privacy Policy for more information regarding the use the WCHN's website 
and the protection of your personal information. 

 
 
 


